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December 31, 1984 

Kermit Geary 
1 266 River View Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Kermit, 

Wanted to acknowledge your letter of December 
28, 1984. We thank you for your report of 

reception of WYGL and hopefully in the future 
when you can listen and reach us you would 
let us know. 

Thank You. 

Sincerely, 

David Bernstein, President 
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